
TRANSFER TO SECONDARY - SEPTEMBER 2021

Pupils currently in Y6 will be transferring to Secondary School in September 2021.  There are still have quite a lot of pupils that have not applied.  I know parents still have some time but this year admissions would like to receive as many applications well before the closing date as possible.  Please see attached two forms of application.  The first is a telephone application.  This can be used by you to assist parents that may find it difficult to apply themselves.  The second is an application form the parent can complete.  
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For information:
Online closing date – 16/10/2020
Applications (paper) closing date – 31/10/2020
Allocation date – 01/03/2021


